
Tekst do zadania 1. 
 

Good morning, everyone. I would like to take this opportunity to talk 

to you all about some building work that will be carried out here 

at Somerford School in the near future. As you all know, the school 

has received a very kind donation from a previous student, and you 

have all been voting on how the money should be spent. It has finally 

been decided to use the money to build an extension to the main 

school building, which will house a larger library than one we have 

at present. The plans have been drawn up, and are available for you 

to see on our website. The library will be twice the size of our present 

one, and there will also be a large number of computers installed for 

students to use. Although they will not be able to use the computers 

for entertainment purposes. The building work for the extension will 

begin after the end of the school term, but there will probably be 

a certain amount of disruption when the students return 

in September.  

Classes close to the building work will be transferred to the other 

side of the school, because of the noise levels. We assure all our 

students that the work will be finished as quickly and efficiently 

as possible.  


